
CIRCULAR

Classes: Pre-Nursery- Prep

DPSG67/CIR/0027/2023-24 Date: 13th July 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Greetings!

We are delighted to invite you to a special Phonics Workshop designed specifically for

pre-primary parents. This workshop aims to equip you with the knowledge and tools to

support your child's early literacy development

The workshop will take place on July 15th 2023, Saturday from 9.30 AM to 11.00 AM on the

school premises. There will be a Parent-Facilitator Meeting (PFM) after the phonics

workshop.

We encourage both the parents to attend this workshop as your involvement plays a vital

role in your child's academic success and helps you gain confidence in supporting your

child's reading and writing skills.

During the workshop, you will understand the fundamental principles of phonics,

strategies to help your child recognize and decode letter sounds, discover engaging

activities and resources, and explore ways to make reading fun and enjoyable. During the

session, there will be a discussion on the assessments as well. Therefore, all your queries

regarding the same will be answered.

To secure your participation, we request that you complete the Google form attached

below latest by July, 14th 2023 (Friday) to allow us to make the necessary arrangements.

Phonics Workshop Enrolment Form

Thank you and we are looking forward to an active participation.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal

https://forms.gle/iP8Dc6KJfqGEZ8AV9

